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SSM 52470   2021-2024 Bronco - Loss Of Window Initialization

Some 2021-2024 Bronco vehicles may experience a repeat loss of window initialization which results in a loss
of short drop and/or one-touch up and one-touch down feature operation. This may be due to a recent short
drop enhancement that is contained in the driver door module (DDM) and passenger door module (PDM)
software. To correct this condition, update the DDM and PDM to the latest software levels then download and
run the Loss Of Power Window Initialization Concern application using Ford Diagnosis and Repair System
(FDRS). When prompted by the application for a password, use DSPWR-308. If the vehicle’s DDM and PDM
had software part numbers ending with CN or CR when it arrived, advise the customer that the vehicle will no
longer exhibit a short drop event to all door windows anytime the vehicle is unlocked using the remote keyless
entry (RKE), accessory keyless entry keypad, or the interior door unlock switch.
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